
 
 

 
 

1 July 2024 

  Minimum Wage Increase  

 

On June 3, the Fair Work Commission announced the National Minimum Wage will 

increase by 3.75%.  

 

As a result of this decision, the national minimum wage will increase to $24.10 per 

hour and $915.91 per week, calculated on a standard full-time working week of 38 

hours. 

 

The National Minimum Wage increase of 3.75% will also be passed on to Modern 

Award rates. These increases will come into effect from the first full pay period on or 

after 1 July 2024. 

 

This means if your weekly pay period starts on Wednesday, the new rates will apply 

from Wednesday 3 July 2024. 

The National Minimum Wage applies to employees who are not covered by an 

award or registered agreement. 

For further information follow the link to the Fair Work website or contact HHH’s 

Rockhampton or Emerald offices. 
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https://www.fairwork.gov.au/about-us/workplace-laws/annual-wage-review/2023-2024-annual-wage-review

